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Secretary General calls on the Hon'ble Prime Minister of Bhutan

The Secretary General also participated in a public interactive session on "Rejuvenating Growth through Partnership: Role of 
BIMSTEC” organized by the Research and Information System for Developing Countries (RIS). The Ambassadors of Bhutan, 
Myanmar, and Thailand resident in New Delhi as well as senior diplomats of BIMSTEC country diplomatic missions in New 
Delhi participated in this programme.

The Secretary General of BIMSTEC who was on his introductory visit to Bhutan  paid a courtesy call on the Hon'ble Prime 
Minister of Bhutan, His Excellency Dasho Dr. Lotey Tshering at the Gyalyong Tshokhang in Thimphu on 2nd September 2022.  
The Secretary General updated the Hon'ble Prime Minister on the progress of BIMSTEC in the various areas of cooperation 
as well as the challenges and the steps being initiated to address them.  
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